







　　November 5, 2014
OPEN SHIP for 41st Ship for Southeast Asian and Japanese Youth Program

The Ship for Southeast Asian and Japanese Youth Program (SSEAYP) has long history and is known as the bond between Japan and ASEAN countries. In the Ship for SSEAYP, youth from Japan and 10 ASEAN countries live together and learn from each other through participating in activities on board the ship and visiting participating countries. Learning about social contribution is also one of the important purposes of this program. 
On the occasion of the 30th Anniversary of Friendship between Japan and Brunei Darussalam, the Ship for SSEAYP will berth from 13th to 16th November at Muara port. The ship will be opend for public on 16th November 13:00-14:00. Taking this opportunity, the Embassy of Japan in Brunei Darussalam would like to distribute ticket of OPEN SHIP.
 Free ticket will be distributed upon request by collecting at Embassy of Japan by 14th November. Each ticket is strictly for one person only. Anyone interested to bring along their children is advised to apply one for each child. Tickets are limited  to 3 for each person to collect. As tickets are limited, tickets will be given on a first come first serve basis. 

Date 
:
16 November 2014

Day  
:
SUNDAY

Time
: 
13:00 – 14:00

Venue : 
on board the ship, Muara Port

For more information and tickets, please refer to our website at http://www.bn.emb-japan.go.jp/index.html or contact the Cultural Section of the Embassy: 
Embassy of Japan

Tel:  2229265

 


Fax: 2229481
E-mail: embassy@bw.mofa.go.jp 
http://www.bn.emb-japan.go.jp
